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Sent:
To:
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SG <stryker43 @cfl.rr. com>
Friday, January 29, 2010 11:01 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
RIN 3038-AC61

Dear Sir,

The proposed leverage change for RIN 3038-AC61 would be devastating to me being able to participate in the
Forex market. I would, like other I’m sure if you change the leverage to 10:1, be forced to open account in other
countries. This would reduce business in our own country. Also I am a adult and fully aware the risks the Forex
market has.

I implore you to not make this leverage change!!!

Sincerely,

Stephen Garrison


